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Dated: - July 18, 2024 

 

Entrance Test Announcement: First Week of August 2024 

We are pleased to announce that the entrance test will be held in the first 

week of August 2024. Test centers will be located at Kashmir University, 

Jammu (Kashmir University Satellite Campus), and Delhi (Jamia Millia 

Islamia). Further details regarding the entrance test will be shared in due 

course. Please stay in touch and visit the CCPC website regularly for 

updates. 

 

Sd/- 

Prof. Nazir A. Dar 

Director  


